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Earthquake Victims in Tung Chung Need Help! 

 

On 10th November, 2023, a terrible earthquake happened in Tung Chung and caused 

great damage. It blocked roads and destroyed buildings. The victims do not have water, 

clothes or food. Students could not go to school after the earthquake.  

 

Red Cross is going to raise money for the people in need. Red Cross is a charity 

which helps poor people. A flag day will take place on 10th December, 2023 in Tsuen 

Wan and Kwai Chung.  

 

We would like hundreds of volunteers to sell flags and some students to design 

posters for the flag day. If you are interested, please call 852- 2122-9298 to register. If 

every student helps, we will collect enough money for the victims.  

 

 

 


